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Jim Nolan
Vice President
Woodrow Development Inc.

Jim,

I would like to thank the Woodrow project team of Dave Gaulin and Brent Nelson for the great work
they did on our buildout.

CES moved our warehouse operation in January and the Woodrow team worked to complete a
warehouse and office buildout without disrupting our operation. The team was prompt and responsive
throughout the process. Their employees and subcontractors were all friendly and respectful. The
project was completed per the schedule and we’re very happy with the results.

Thanks again to Dave and Brent for the great work. Based on my interaction with them I would
recommend Woodrow to others without hesitation.
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